NOTICE TO FAIRWAY HOMEOWNERS

No trucks bigger than a pick up truck can be allowed in the driveway behind the carports.

Deliveries will have to be made from the street and carried through the front door.
There is a storm sewer problem behind the townhouses necessitating this restriction.
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

FHA Board



